
 

 

8th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 2 Author Event at Chorlton Library 
 

As part of World Book Day events we will be taking 

Year 2 to Chorlton Library on Wednesday 28th 

February for an exciting talk with the author and 

illustrator Rob Biddulph. Rob Biddulph has written a 

number of books including ‘Blown Away’, ‘GRRRRR!’, 

‘Odd Dog Out’, ‘Sunk!’ and ‘Kevin’. 

 

We will be walking to Chorlton Library at 11.10am, 

and will be back at school in time for lunch (12.30pm). 

We would really appreciate any parent volunteers that are able to accompany us to the library. 

If we do not have enough adults to help out the trip may have to be cancelled. If you are 

available to help out, please speak to your child’s teacher or send them an email via 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 

 

School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip 

without their school jumper they will be given a high-vis jacket or a jumper from the spares box 

so that they can be easily identified. 

 

We hope the children are looking forward to the workshop as much as we are! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Greenway, Natalie Hickman, Helen Savage, Laura Thomas & Chelsey Daley 

Year 2 Teachers 
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